
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  March 9, 2021 

Homicide Victim Identified    

Bloomington, IL - McLean County Coroner Dr. Kathleen Yoder identified Sundays homicide victim as Natwan 
N. Nash, 26, of Bloomington, Illinois. Nash was pronounced deceased by the Coroner’s office at 7:35 p.m. on 
Sunday, March 7th, 2021. Preliminary autopsy opinion indicates that Nash died from multiple gunshot 
wounds. Toxicology testing is pending. This incident remains under investigation by the McLean County 
Coroner’s Office and the Bloomington Police Department. 

No arrests have been made at this time; there is no suspect information to release.  

*Previous Release* 

On Sunday, 3/7/2021, at approximately 6:50 p.m., Bloomington Police officers responded to an apartment 
complex in the 2400 block of Clearwater Ave., Bloomington IL, for a report of a non-responsive person. Upon 
arrival, officers located a deceased adult male inside an apartment with gunshot wounds. 

No additional information will be provided at this time. 

Anyone with information about this crime is asked to contact Detective Jeff Engle at (309) 434- 2371 or 
Jengle@cityblm.org or Detective Jared Roth at (309) 434-2379 Jroth@cityblm.org. You can also contact that 
Bloomington Police Department or the department’s main line at (309) 820-8888. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Contacts:  
Coroner - Dr. Kathleen Yoder        Officer John Fermon 
104 W. Front Street         Bloomington Police Department 
P.O. Box 2400          305 S. East St. 
Bloomington, IL 61701         Bloomington, IL 
Phone: (309) 888-5210 
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